
Fall Issue 2015

Lobby Hours:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday

8:00am - 5:00pm

Wednesday
10:00am - 5:00pm

Holiday Cl�ings:
Columbus Day
Monday, October 12

Veterans Day
Wednesday, November 11

Thanksgiving
Thursday, November 26
Friday, November 27

Christmas
Thursday, December 24 (1:00pm closing)
Friday, December 25

Location:
1558 – 1st Street
Sarasota, FL 34236

(941) 953-6744
Fax: (941) 365-4966
SAMM: (800) 860-5704

www.smecu.org

Our Board of Directors:
Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union’s Board of Directors are charged with overseeing the operations of the Credit 
Union and setting goals that it would like to see the Management and Staff accomplish. The Board is comprised of 
volunteers that are elected by the members of the Credit Union, at the annual meeting.

Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union is an Equal 
Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender.

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and 
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

USE YOUR DEBIT CARD
for a chance to win an 

IPAD MINI!

See back for details

You can visit more than 
200 of our shared 

branch locations. To find 
out more visit 

www.xtendcu.com or 
call (941) 953-6744
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Social Networking Security

©
 2

01
5 

C
U

*A
ns

w
er

s. 
A

ll 
rig

ht
s r

es
er

ve
d.

 ~
co

lla
t\c

lie
nt

s\
Sa

ra
so

ta
_M

un
ic

ip
al

_E
m

pl
oy

ee
_-

_s
m

ec
u.

or
g/

20
15

If you use Facebook, MySpace, LinkedIn, or any Social Networking 
Community website, you may want to take a closer look at your 
privacy settings. The US-CERT, (United States Computer Emergency 
Readiness Team), offers some good tips on staying safe on social 
network sites. Among the important tips is simply recognizing that 
information you post on the web for your friends to read may be 
open for the world to read.

To learn more visit our securities website at www.cusecure.org

Fall Issue 2015

Lobby Hours:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday

8:00am - 5:00pm

Wednesday
10:00am - 5:00pm

Stop in or visit: 

Board of Directors: 
Supervisory Committee: Gerald “Buster” Chapin | Gary Laubacker | Kathie Micko | April Bryan | Dolores Gamble   

We know that when it comes to the important things in your 
life, you are willing to protect them at all costs. We feel the 
same way when it comes to your information, your 
accounts,  your identity, and most importantly, your money. 

Protecting What 
Matters M�t

USE YOUR DEBIT CARD
 for a chance to win an

IPAD MINI!

Your Debit Card is...  
• Simple to use and more widely accepted than checks
• Easier to qualify, because you use your own money
• Safe - No need to carry a lot of cash or a checkbook

Every �me You Use your debit card with a signature 
you will be entered for a chance to win an Apple® iPad® Mini

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about December 7, 2015 by a random 
drawing from all quali�ed entries received by a participating credit union between October 
1, 2015 and November 30, 2015. Each time an eligible member uses their Debit Card 
with their signature during the contest period they will be entered in the contest allowing 
for multiple entries. PIN-based transactions will not be entered in the contest. See your 
credit union for complete details, including contest rules, restrictions and alternate method 
of entry. Void where prohibited by law.


